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119-10 Inwood St.
Soe. Ozone Park 36, Queens, el
Octe2,4962

Mre James H. Meredith
Dear Sir:

We are glade that you have been sucessfully in your courageous and

determine fight to enter your state University of Mississippi. A salute

to yous And best wishes to you and your familye

A tolken éf_g!ﬁ:gglﬂiilﬂ_ﬂnllﬂxs“ishannlnBad for you to %gfijfs of the
small things you mey be needinge. (/6§§E§:?thﬁ




December 28, 1962

Mr, Alfred L, Frank
119«10 Inwood Street
S« Ozone Park 36: N.X.
Dear Mr, Franics
Theank you for the contribution and your 0
good wishes,
The kind thoughts expressed

many others during this pzf}od i1l always be

Aol
%

remembered,
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